
 

26th July 2018 
 

Dear Parents, Caregivers and Students 

Welcome back to Term 3.  Hope you 
all had an enjoyable break.  We have 
a lot of exciting things happening this 
term.  A big welcome to our Chinese        
students who arrived at our school on 
Monday.     Huān ying                
 
 

 
 

25th & 26th August—St Johns Hall 
Books—Records—Games—Jigsaws 
Please help us fundraise to get our 

students to Wellington. 
Clean out your cupboards and donate 
your old books to the school.  We can 
collect or please leave at the school 

office.              
CHINESE STUDENTS 
Our first group of Chinese students 
have been with us for this week.  
They have enjoyed life in a New    
Zealand school and family.  We      
welcomed the students with a 
powhiri on Monday and today we 
have a hangi.  Our children are       
benefiting from teaching them about 
the New Zealand culture and way of 
life.  It is very different in many ways 
to growing up in China.  There are   
also many similarities.  We are very 
grateful to the host families for      

having the students.  They are          
reporting that they are enjoying    
having them in their homes.  Most of 
these Chinese students are only                                                     
children so living in a bigger family is 
very different.  On Sunday we        
farewell these students and have a 
new group of students from China 
with us for the next two weeks. 
 

UNION ACTION DAY 15TH AUGUST 
School will be closed for part of this 
day due to teachers taking strike     
action.  Details will be provided of the 
times when we receive confirmation. 
 

Coming Events 

JULY 
23rd—27th Life Education Caravan at  
    school 
26th    Hangi for Chinese students 
 

AUGUST 
2nd    Hangi for Chinese students 
8th    Board of Trustees meeting 6.30pm 
    Hearing & Vision Checks 
9th    Kids Can “Crazy” Mufti Day 
    Paeroa College ’Pajama Party’  
      Disco—All primary students 
    welcome. 
15th    Union Action Day 
16th    School Cross Country 
23rd    Ohinemuri Cross Country 
25th-26th   Book Fair—St Johns Hall 
28th—31st Totara Springs Sports Camp 
 

SEPTEMBER 
19th    Speech Competition 
20th    Paeroa College ‘Disney’ Disco 
28th    Kapa Haka Festival 
    All primary students welcome 



 

Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

 
 
 
 

 

Azurith Taylor-Imrie  Room 6 
Bailey Williams Room 7 

Nate Cooper  Room 5 

 
A BIG THANK YOU TO PIZZA BOX 
Thank you very much to our new student Arman     
Sharma’s family for kindly making pizza for all of us to 
enjoy for lunch at the end of last term.  Arman’s   family 
have opened “Pizza Box” in Paeroa and make   delicious 
pizzas with gluten free options available. 
Thank you from all of us at Miller Avenue School! 
LIFE EDUCATION  
The Life Education caravan has been with us this week and all students have had 
lessons with Mike and “Harold”.  Life Education is a very important aspect of 
New Zealand education, teaching students about nutrition, healthy lifestyles, 
well being and relationships.  It is beneficial for mental health and well being 
which are important to the New Zealand curriculum.  All funds for the truck and 
teacher are from grants and donations so keep this in mind if you see them   
fundraising. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
STUDENT LOCKER ITEMS  
The lockers were cleared out at the end of last term of all students belongings.  
These items are now located in the school office by the lost property. 
MISSING A RED SCOOTER? 
Left at school.  If it belongs to you please see either Mr Hearn or Mrs Marr. 
SCHOLASTICE BOOK ORDERS—Issue 5 due back 10th August. 

Big “A” Class Attendance Award—Room 8 



PUBLIC NOTICES 

GOLF COACHING FOR STUDENTS 
Every Wednesday this term, 3.30pm to 5.00 pm, Paeroa Golf Course. 
All Welcome.  Please contact Mike Cotter for further information 07-862-8270 
CHILDREN’S CLAY CLASS 

Dates: Sundays from 29 July to 16 September, 1pm to 2pm 
Cost: $100, includes: clay & firing  
Ages: 7 to 14 
Tutor: Charade Honey 
Come and let your imagination run wild and create in clay. Along the way learn how 
to make your own unique pieces, everything from useful bowls to crazy creatures. 
This class will teach a range of skills, covering techniques suitable for children. 
For more information visit our website www.rahuroadpottery.co.nz or give us a call 
on 07 8626974, or email us at info@rahuroadpottery.co.nz  
BALLET CLASSES 
Our new year starts 22nd August.  5yrs and up. 
NZAMD exam syllabus taught. 
Registered teacher—Mrs Lee Jarvis, phone 07 –862-7780 
 

 
 
 
 

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

 

http://www.rahuroadpottery.co.nz/
mailto:info@rahuroadpottery.co.nz


Victoria Battery  
Tramway and Museum 

 Gold mine and Museum tours 
 Underground Kiln tours 
 Tramway ride 
 Group bookings by arrangement 
 

Open Wednesdays, Sundays  
and Public Holidays.   

 

Ph:  07 863 8733 
Email: info@vbts.org.nz 

Dreadon Plumbing &  
Drainage Ltd.  

 
Paeroa Plumbing and Drainlayers 

Servicing Paeroa 
for over 35 years   

 
33 Puke Rd, 
Paeroa 3600 

 
Phone 8627413 

 

HOMEBASED 
EDUCATORS REQUIRED 

Can you provide a safe and nurturing home filled with 
fun, play and education?   Do you have a passion for 
supporting children’s interest, learning and develop-

ment?   This is a great opportunity to start a career in 
home based early childhood education. 

We offer free resource and equipment library, free 
training, and professional development opportunities, 
regular organised outings, and ongoing support and 
play ideas from our qualified early child teachers who 

will visit you each month. 
Already work as an Educator? Talk to me today about 

our transfer bonuses. 
For further information, 

Contact Mel on 0800 543 996 Ext 2 or 
mel@akidzworld.co.nz 

Paeroa Vet Services 
Ivan Petch & Bruce Nicol 

 

For all your Animal Health care needs 
 

Puke Road, Paeroa 

Ph:  862 7295 

Homeopath  

available in Paeroa  
-  flexible appointment times  - 

Unsure if Homeopathy is for you?  I offer FREE 
15 minute introduction consultations to  
answer your questions and discuss how  
homeopathy can assist 
with your and your fami-
ly’s health concerns. 

Please contact June @  

Balance Homeopathy  

0274 968 221 


